
 
DAGGETT COUNTY COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
TUESDAY, MARCH 12, 2019 

DAGGETT COUNTY COURTHOUSE 
95 NORTH 1​ST​ WEST; MANILA, UTAH 

AT 6:00 PM 
 

The Daggett County Planning Commission and County GIS Staff have 

reviewed and recommended for Approval by the County Commission a Draft 

County Zoning Map for all property in unincorporated areas of Daggett County. 

The Commission has scheduled a Public Hearing to receive comments regarding 

the updated map.  A digital version of the zoning map can be viewed at the 

courthouse or online by going to:  ​www.daggettcounty.org/gis​ .  For more 

information contact the Planning and Zoning Office Monday – Wednesday at 

435-784-3222 ext. 230 or by email at ​cpoulsen@daggettcounty.org​.  If you wish to 

comment but cannot attend, written comments need to be submitted before 5:00 

pm on Tuesday, March 12, 2019 to The County Clerk’s Office at PO Box 400; 

Manila, UT  84046 or by email to ​braymond@daggettcounty.org​ . 

 

 

 

 

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations during this 

meeting should notify Brian Raymond at 95 North 100 West, Manila, Utah  84046, Telephone: 435-784-3154. 
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